Dr. GROVER C. PENBERTHY
CAVID WHITHNEY BUILDIMNG
DETROIT

June 13, 1941

Dr. Fred W, Rankin
271 W. Short Street
Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Fred:

It pleased me to learn that the House of
Delegates had chosen you as their President-Elect.
This ssme feeling no doubt is the expression of
many of your friends,

The job is & big one and I know you will

carry through the present progrem with skill and
effiel encye.

With kindest regards and best wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,
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